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LD 1109
As a mother and grandmother I urge you to support LD1109 to regulate the selling 
and possession of large-capacity weapons. I worry every day about my daughter and 
grandchildren who are in Maine schools and are at the mercy of these obscene 
weapons. Their lives are more important than a gun-owner's "right" to such a 
plaything.


